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GREAT NEWS FOR OTRA FINALS 2020!  

We have been told by the folks at the Expo Center of Taylor County in Abilene 
that the new Multi-Purpose Arena will be ready for us to use at Finals this 
year!  So, for all you that have been loyal supporters all these years in the 
heat of the Abilene summer, you will get a much-deserved reward with this 
new facility.  And, those of you who put off coming to Finals because of roping 
in the hot weather, now you can put OTRA Finals on your schedule and come 
enjoy the fun! We will definitely keep everyone updated on the progress.  
This will be a great year for vendors to join us, so if anyone is interested in 
that, please contact our home office.  The daily breakdown for Finals schedule 
will be coming soon. For now, just plan on being in Abilene the last couple of 
days in June through the first 4 or 5 days in July.  Can’t wait to see you there! 
 
 
Our producers make our ropings happen and we are continually grateful for 
their support of our organization. The new district in Inola, OK is now being 
managed by the staff of the Riverbend Arena. They are some hard-working 
people who want to have great events at their great facility. So if you are a 
roper in or around the Tulsa, Oklahoma area, go see the folks at Riverbend 
and enjoy some OTRA events there! 
 
 
Please remember that qualifications are required at OTRA Finals by attending 
district ropings. If anyone has questions on Finals qualifications, please let us 
contact us: office@otrc.net or 806-499-3584. 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


